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Dear Parents, 
     We were so happy to be able to return to school today!  What a week it 
has been!  Despite of our crazy weather, we were able to finish our Ff unit 
with lots of fun! 
     On Monday, we dressed as our family members and shared our “Foot 
Family” projects with each other.  Everyone did such a great job! The 
children were so adorable and very proud!  Thank you to everyone for your 
cooperation with this project! 
     We spent most of the week learning all about frogs and their life cycle.  
We learned how a frog grows from an egg to a tadpole, to a full-grown frog!  
The children have become experts on the frog life cycle.  We also made 
adorable frogs for our ABC Books. They are fabulous!  
     This week, we decorated our housekeeping center with our family 
pictures.  We made frames and added foam flowers to make them even more 
fantastic!  Our family picture frames will be displayed for the whole school 
year in our housekeeping center. The children really enjoy seeing their 
family pictures! 
    On Friday, we read the story of Fancy Nancy.  Fancy Nancy is very fancy.   
We decided to try to be fancy also.  We had fancy French toast at center 
time.  After cooking our French toast, we added syrup, powdered sugar, 
whipped cream and sprinkles!  We also made fans at center time.  We 
decorated them with sequins, lace, feathers, jewels and glitter.  They were 
fantastically fancy!  Our second week with Ms. F was full of fun! 
Reminders: 
Show and Tell – Something that begins with the letter Tt 
Thursday, October 3rd – Little Cardinal School pictures rescheduled                          
     The letter people will begin to visit us on a weekly basis.  Shhhhh!  Please 
keep the identity of the upcoming letter person a secret!  Also, please 
continue to check behavior calendars and empty folders daily.  
 
                                             Have a great weekend, 
                                                Cathy and Libby 


